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Dear Parents and Carers  
 
This week the children have been very busy making some Ecobricks. We have been filling all the 
plastic bottles with the recycling and pushing it down really hard to get as much as we could 
inside the bottles. We have been really impressed how engaged the children have been during 
this activity. Great work Nursery!  
 
 
The children have been really busy practising their dance for the Summer Fayre and they are all 

getting really excited to show everyone on Saturday.  The Nursery dance is at 12.00pm so if you 

could arrive at about 11.50am. Don’t forget to bring your rubber ring or arm bands.   

 
 
This week we had our Sports Fun Morning. Thank you to all the parents that came along to 
support their child. We were very impressed how the children waited patiently for their turn and 
how they all joined in with the activities. We are all so very proud of them. The children were 
very excited to receive their medal and their special certificate. Thank you Nursery and well 
done. 
 
Once again we are really sorry that we did not have time get to visit the library this week we 
have been very busy. 
 
Next week:  
We will be getting ready for our Teddy Bear’s Picnic on Wednesday 10th July at 11.30am till 
12.30pm.  We are all so excited. 
 
Please can you let me know at the door on Monday morning if you are able to come and join us. 
 
 
Our book of the week will be: ‘Can’t You Sleep Little Bear’ and lots of other Teddy Bear stories. 

 
 
We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend.  
  
 

Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    


